VILLAGE OF GREENPORT
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF NEW APPLICATION FOR RETAIL LIQUOR LICENSE

NOTICE is hereby given that on the 7" day of May 2018; applicant Christoph
Mueller or corporation to be formed, located at 45 Front Street, Greenport,
New York, 11944; filed a new application for a retail liquor license with the
State of New York, Executive Department, Division of Alcoholic Beverage
Control, State Liquor Authority as received by Village Clerk Sylvia Pirillo on
the 30" day of July 2018.

Any comments regarding the new application for this license should be
directed to the New York State Liquor Authority as follows:

New York State Liquor Authority
317 Lenox Avenue
New York, NY 10027

Dated: July 30, 2018

Sylvia Lazzari Pirillo, RMC
Village Clerk
Village of Greenport



